
 

Chinook (Regional) Intermunicipal Subdivision and 
Development Appeal Board  

Member at Large Vacancies 

Vulcan County is seeking individuals to sit on Vulcan County’s Subdivision and 
Development Appeal Board as a member-at-large for a two (2) or three (3) year 
term.  Members-at-large will be paid a set amount per meeting, reasonable 
allowances for training, and for travelling and subsistence incurred in attending 
meetings of the board.  

Successful applicants will be required to undergo formal training provided or 
arranged by the County.  Members are appointed to a regional pool and may be 
required to participate in appeals launched in Vulcan County or other municipalities 
within Southern Alberta. 

Successful applicants must have a demonstrated interest in subdivision and 
development matters. Those who have prior experience and/or training are 
preferred. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Anne Erickson, Manager of 
Development Services, at 403-485-2241 or development@vulcancounty.ab.ca.  

Deadline for applications is January 16, 2024.  

Please email or mail in a letter of interest to:  

Vulcan County 
102 Centre Street 

Box 180, Vulcan, AB T0L 2B0 
 

Email: development@vulcancounty.ab.ca 
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